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November 28, 2023

Dear Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development,

| am writing on behalf of gener8tor Management, LLC in full support of their
ability to join the state of Wisconsin's Eligible Training Provider List. We employ
someone who graduated from gener8tor Skill's Project Management program,
and that person subsequently got a promotion and raise. Based on this positive
experience, we have the desire to hire future graduates of the gener8tor Skills

accelerator programs.

Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at
414-712-5702 or tyson@wantable.com.

Thank you,

Tyson A. Ciepluch
Chief Operations Officer



